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Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am pleased to say that all orders placed for PE kits by the 13th of December, will be coming 

home with the children today. Orders received after this date will be placed with the 

supplier on January 31st with delivery expected by half term. After comparing samples from 

different providers, we ordered through our existing uniform supplier Cloud 9 Leisure. If you 

have any issues regarding short sizes, Cloud 9 are happy to exchange these for an 

alternative size. Cloud 9 will have Ellington PE kits available to buy direct from their website 

next week.  

From next week we be introducing our new school rules for PE: 

• Children should wear their PE t-shirt under their school jumper or a plain navy 

hoodie. Hoodies with a school badge embroidered and Team Ellington printed on 

them, will also be available to purchase from Cloud 9 Leisure. However, these are 

optional.  

• Children can wear black/navy joggers/tracksuit bottoms. They can wear shorts 

underneath or just shorts in warmer weather.  

• Trainers can be worn on PE days.  

• I appreciate not all children have ordered a new PE kit. For those children, they can 

continue to wear their house colour T-shirt (or a plain white T-shirt) under their 

school jumper or a navy hoodie, along with black/navy joggers/tracksuit bottoms.  

• Children cannot wear other clothing than stated above on their PE days.  

• The children can bring an additional hoodie/tracksuit top to wear for PE if they wish. 

This should be brought in a bag to school and not worn during the day.  

• The kit does not need to be worn for extra-curricular activities after school. The kit is 

for PE lessons, competitions, sports day etc. 

• If you haven’t ordered a PE kit yet, but would like to place an order, we will continue 

to subsidise first orders placed before January 31st.  

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher 
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